
From: "Jamie Stirling-Aird" <jstirlingaird@blackstanniland.com>
Subject: RE: 23 Goodge Street - Basement - Marketing Letter in Support of 
Planning Application
Date: 29 January 2020 at 15:32:34 GMT
To: "'Micky Malani'" <micky.malani@gmail.com>
Cc: "'Peter Economides'" <peter_economides@hotmail.com>, 
<mblack@blackstanniland.com>

Hi Micky
 
Confirming receipt of your email and copying in our client. 
 
Thanks
 
Jamie 
 
Jamie Stirling-Aird MRICS
Director
Black Stanniland Limited
The Smiths Building
179 Great Portland Street
London W1W 5PL
Tel: 020 7526 2010
Mobile: 0780 307 6502
jstirlingaird@blackstanniland.com
www.blackstanniland.com

  

This communication and the information it contains is intended for the 
person(s) or organisation(s) named and for no other person or 
organisation and may be confidential, legally privileged and protected by 
law. Unauthorised use, copying or disclosure of any of it may be unlawful 
and is prohibited. Black Stanniland has taken reasonable precautions to 
ensure that no viruses are transmitted to any third party, but accepts no 
responsibility for any loss or damage resulting directly or indirectly from 
the use of this e-mail or the contents. The contents of this e-mail are 
subject to contract. 
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From: Micky Malani <micky.malani@gmail.com> 
Sent: 28 January 2020 17:27
To: Jamie Stirling-Aird <jstirlingaird@blackstanniland.com>
Subject: Re: 23 Goodge Street - Basement - Marketing Letter in 
Support of Planning Application
 
Hi Jamie - Also, could this email be regarded as formal notice to 
the landlord that I, Vaibhav Malani will be applying for change of 
use from Retail A1 to Sui Generis re the property i.e 23 Goodge 
Street - Basement London W1T 2PL. (I need this evidenced as 
part of the planning application)
 
If you could please reply to this email (cc’ing in the landlord) 
and confirm receipt, I would be grateful! 
 
Thanks,
Micky


